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Crown Land is not for tampering with. It was set aside by past Governments for the benefit to 
future generations, to ensure the preservation of Australian flora and fauna, and the health of its 
people. These politicians had a vision which current ones have lost in their greed for short term 
profit. 
 
With plenty of scientific evidence that deforestation and degradation of land can not be reversed, 
I expect educated people like our elected representatives to show more respect for the future 
health of this nation, already so ravaged by over-utilisation that have lead to large areas suffering 
from desalination, top soil blown into the sea during storms, warming of our continent and 
overall climate change. 
 
Even a small child knows it is cooler under a tree than under the sun on a hot day.  
 
Save our Crown Land!!! 
 
Margareta Keal 
 
 
 


